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Percentage Fee Collections for the Month of August 2015 

 

The State collected $56,947,957 in percentage fees during the month of August 2015*, based upon 

the taxable revenues generated in July 2015.  This represents a 7.48% (or $3,961,937) increase 

compared to the prior year’s August, when percentage fee collections were $52,986,020. 

 

Statewide Percentage Fee Collections

Business Collection Current Year            Prior Year  Year-to-Date

Period Period        FY16      FY15 % Change  % Change

  JUNE   JULY 50,113,053$        45,064,358$        11.20% 11.20%

  JULY   AUGUST 56,947,957          52,986,020          7.48% 9.19%

107,061,010$      98,050,378$        9.19%  

 

* Percentage fee collections are through August 26, 2015.    

These amounts do not reflect the $188,856 in transferrable tax credits used during the month of August or the total 

amount of tax credits taken fiscal year-to-date of $873,339.  The collection totals above reflect the most recent data 

available and are subject to revision. 

 

 


